
According to the memorandum concluded between the partner universities and the 

RUDN (Moscow), the faculty annually sends undergraduates to study at the RUDN 

(1 year) and then continues their studies at the partner university (2 year). 

According to the results of the training, a master's student receives a double 

diploma, which has the same validity both in Kazakhstan and in Russia. Today, in 

this way, more than 20 undergraduates have received diplomas since 2010 and each 

of them is employed in their specialty. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


